
Subject: Lamar Soutter Library Renovation Project and Study Carrels 

September 6, 2019 

 

Dear Students, 

As you know, the initial moving has been initiated in the library.  This consists of removing stacks of 

books, and this is to be done during main working hours.  I understand that this is a difficult and 

disruptive situation for our students, and I want to remind you that the library is offering earplugs and 

noise cancelling headphones for students during this time.  In addition, I am working with the Dean on 

identifying additional available study spaces for your use during this (approximately) 2 week period.  The 

next phase of construction (carpeting, new carrels) will largely be completed after regular working 

hours.   

As you know, this work in the library will greatly enhance your overall experiences, and I am hopeful 

that we can get the work completed as expeditiously as possible!  Please feel free to reach out to me 

personally if you have additional questions and concerns.   

Thank you! 

Anne Campbell Larkin, MD, FACS 

Senior Associate Dean for Educational Affairs 

Associate Professor of Surgery 

University of Massachusetts Medical School 

Administrative Telephone:  (508) 856-4250 

Clinical Telephone:  (508) 334-5889 


